
 
 

 

December 23, 2014 

 

Cheryl Blundon  

Director Corporate Services & Board Secretary 

Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 

P.O Box 21040, 120 Torbay Road  

St. John's, NL 

A1A 5B2 

  
 

Dear Ms. Blundon;   

 

Thank you for providing a copy of the PUB Notice regarding Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s 

Amended General Application to Nunatsiavut Government.  

 

I am writing at this time to inform you that Nunatsiavut Government intends to become an Intervenor in 

the Electricity Rate process and hearings and will be submitting preliminary intervention documentation  

by the January 9
th
 deadline.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Sarah Leo 

President 


